HELEN FRANKENTHALER 173 EAST 94TH STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 10028

16 December 76

Neil L. Rappaport Division Secretary Bennington College Bennington, Vermont 05201

Dear Neil:

Thanks for your clear letter full of plans for our project. My choice for the show--which sounds as if it could be a wonderful enterprise all the way around--is definitely mid-April to mid-May, 1978. That gives us more leeway to put on the Best we can, along with the joys of springtime at Bennington.

If Gene is not available, please get back to me so we can discuss the list of possible alternatives. Naturally, it's important that we all have faith in and enjoy the curator of such a project.

Happy Holiday!

Sincerely,

Helen Frankenthaler

HF:ms